
Thirtieth Week of the Year 
October 26-27, 2024 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT Re. Father Valdazo 

 
 

For the last two weeks, Fr. Valdazo has been receiving excellent care from 

the doctors and nurses of NYU Langone Hospital, and NYU Langone 

Orthopedic Hospital, both in Manhattan. 

As of this past Friday, October 25th, Father has been transferred to the 

Ozanam Hall Nursing and Rehabilitation Facility, located in Bayside, NY 

(here in Queens). He is adjusting to his new surroundings.  

Ozanam is a Catholic Residence, under the supervision and care of the 

Carmelite Sisters. There is a chapel on the first floor, where Mass is 

offered every day. 

Ozanam welcomes visitors, and you are welcome to visit Fr. Valdazo 

during visiting hours (groups of 2-4 would be recommended). Ozanam is 

located at 42-41 201st Street, Bayside, NY, one block north of Northern 

Blvd. Tel. 718-423-2000. 

If you want to send cards to Fr. Valdazo, you can mail them or drop them 

off at the rectory. I will see that he gets them. 

 

Monsignor Hoppe 

 

 

 


